
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
COMMUNITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT GRANTS 

CITY OF VICTORVILLE 
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of Victorville that it will hold a Public Hearing 
on Tuesday, February 4, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Victorville Council Chambers located 
at 14343 Civic Drive, Victorville, CA  92392 relative to the 2020-2021 Community 
Planning and Development (CPD) Program.  The hearing is being conducted pursuant 
to Section 570.486 Subpart I of the Code of Federal Regulations and in compliance with 
the requirements of the Housing and Community Development Act of 1974, as 
amended. 
 
The City of Victorville invites and encourages all interested citizens, agencies, non profit 
organizations and other interested parties to attend the public hearing. The purpose of 
the meeting is to give the public an opportunity to participate in the needs assessment 
phase in planning for the 2020-2021 activities.  The needs identified at this public 
hearing will be considered in the allocation and use of Federal Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnerships Program (HOME) funds.   
 
If you are unable to attend the public hearing, written comments may be directed to the 
City of Victorville’s Planning Department at P.O. Box 5001, Victorville, CA  92393 or by 
contacting Liliana Collins, Development Specialist, at (760) 243-6312 or by emailing 
lcollins@victorvilleca.gov 
 
In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, if you require special assistance 
to participate in this meeting, please contact the staff listed above 48 hours prior to the 
meeting to ensure that the City will be able to make reasonable arrangements. 
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